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Dear Sirs

Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme

There are a number of points I would like to make in relation to the way this scheme is being handled
by National Highways, etc. as follows:

1. There has been no updating of the assessment of costs and damage of the carbon footprint going to
be made.

2. No reassessment of the enormous new construction costs of the scheme.

3. No changes in relation to the 2021 World Heritage Committee decision have been taken into
account.

There are many other points I wish to make but I will do so at a later date.

Yours faithfully
S Kogan






